
St Jude’s Newsletter  
Week Ending 17

th
 March 2017 

“A Christian Community nurturing and inspiring each individual” 

ATTENDANCE 
 

Attendance figures for the week ending 10th March were; 
 
Y1 98.1%  
Y2 95.8%   
Y3 97.5% 
Y4 96.5% 
Y5 98.5% 
Y6 97.2% 

Well Done! 

 

PUNCTUALITY 
 

Punctuality figures for the week ending 10
th
 March were; 

 
YR 2       
Y1 6  
Y2 7 
Y3 4 
Y4 5 
Y5 1 
Y6 2 
 

Year 5 may wear non uniform on Friday 24th March for 
being the most punctual class AND the class with best 

attendance.  
Extra Well Done Year 5! 

 

100% INDIVIDUAL ATTENDANCE & PUNCTUALITY 
DRAW 

 
158 children achieved 100% attendance and no late marks 
last week and were entered into a draw to win flowers. The 
lucky winners this week are; 
 

Layton Lee 
 

Madi Bryan 
 

   

SAINSBURY’S ACTIVE KIDS VOUCHERS 
Please remember that we are collecting  
Sainsbury’s Active Kids vouchers. 
There is a box in the school hall where children 
can post the vouchers. 

 

SCHOOL OFFICE OPENING TIMES 
Please note: The school office opens at 8.45am and closes 
at 4.15pm. Enquiries will only be dealt with between these 
times. 
 

 

MOTHER’S DAY ASSEMBLEY  
Our Mother’s Day assembley will be held on Friday 24

th
 

March in the school hall. All parents, grandparents and 
carers are invited to attend.     
 

 

GOLDEN BOOK ACHIEVERS 
 

YR Lola Palomba     

Y1 Anna Rowe 

Y2 Lexie Jeffries 

Y3 Vlera Berisha 

Y4 Tianna Grimes 

Y5  Lyndon Mitchell 

Y6 Madi Bryan 

Well done to all this week’s Achievers!  
 

SWEARING 
Please be reminded that bad language will not be 
tolerated at St Jude’s.  
More detail is available in our Parental Code of Conduct, 
which is on the school website or available from the school 
office. 

 

HOMEWORK COFFEE MORNING 
In aid of Mission Together 

Tuesday 28
th
 March 

9.15am in the school hall. 
Please come along, everyone welcome. 

 

EASTER HAT PARADE 
Children are asked to make and wear an Easter bonnet/hat 
to school on Friday 31

st
 March.  Each child should bring £1 

and all donations will be going to “Brain Tumour 
Research”.  

 

WOWS FESTIVAL – CHOIR  
THURSDAY 23

RD
 MARCH 

All children involved in the WOWS Choir Festival must 
bring a packed tea on this day.  
The event is strictly ticket only and anyone without a ticket 
will not be permitted entry. Tickets can be purchased from 
the school office until Monday 20

th
 March.  

All children attending must be collected by a responsible 
adult named on their safeguarding list. 

 

SCIENCE DAY 
On Wednesday, Mrs Hulme organised a Science Day for 
all of school.  Children were involved in various fun science 
activities, such as a rocket challenge, CSI fingerprints and 
making invisible ink.   
In addition, to enhance our science curriculum, we now 
have a school greenhouse which will enable classes to 
grow vegetables from seed to plant.   

 

FOOTPATH WORKS ON TYRER AVE 
We have been informed that works will begin on Saturday 
18

th
 March 2017 to resurface the footpath along Tyrer 

Avenue.  The works are expected to last for around 2 
weeks. Please park away from the works, ideally not on 
Tyrer Ave. 


